
e45

139275

Ottawa, 1st March, 1905.

sir,-

With reference to your application to be placed

on the pay-list of the Iroquois of St. Regis, I beg to remain

you that on the 27th September 1893, a statement made by the

Chiefs of that Band in connection with your case was trans-

mitted to you and you were informed if such statement was

correct it would debar you from being re-instated on the

pay-list of the Band, I enclose you herewith for your

information another copy of the statement referred to.

Your obedient servant.

FomHean

encomtes à cette nouveau.

Mr. John Bay.

Cloyne P.O..

Ont.
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